## Tree Board Minutes January 15, 2025

Officers Pat Gordan, Chairman, Linda Brashier, Vice-Chair, Connie Bourg, Secretary, and members Barton Joffrion and Debrea Ellender, parish advisors Chris Pulaski and BJ Schmill and Tori Louviere, TPCG Communications, were present. Meeting was called to order at 11:32 at the TPCG Planning and Zoning Office at the Government Towers. Quorum was **MET**.

Minutes from last meeting, December 2024, were accepted by Connie and seconded by Debbie. Monthly Finance report: \$20,847. Accepted by Barton and seconded by Connie.

## **Announcements:**

- Tree City USA Emblems came in and 15-year anniversary sticker was placed in Court Square
- Linda and Debbie terms will expire 2-23-25

## **Old Business:**

Tree Plaques (Jim Bowie Park)- The plaques were ordered and will be installed in the park.

**New Orleans Blvd Trees-** 3 Bald Cypress trees have been ordered and should be planted in the next couple of weeks. The Parish will be responsible for refilling the gaiter bags.

**2025 Tree Giveaway-** Tree Giveaway is scheduled for Feb 1<sup>st</sup> and Chris will be calling around to get prices for the 1-gallon trees to be purchased and given away.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:15 pm by Connie and seconded by Debbie.

Next Meeting: Thursday, February 20, 2025

Connie Bourg

Secretary, Terrebonne Parish Tree Board